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Eliot Porter
Route 4 Box 33
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Eliot,

I hear from Eleanor that you are wondering about the
schedule for your MEXICAN CELEBRATIONS book. We are
expecting the manuscripts to come in by the end of April, 
which means that we could publish the book in the 
spring of 1990.

And, if Wilma Stern gets her manuscript to us sometime this 
fall (her deadline is December 31, 1989), we can publish 
MONUMENTS OF EGYPT in the fall of 1990, That is the plan at 
this time.

I hope all is well with you, and I hope I can get up to see 
you sometime soon. I am, as you know, very much looking forward 
to getting the manuscripts for both these books.

Dana Asbury 
Editor


